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Submission: I do not think the City of Sydney should be forced to amalgamate with any other Council. It is already large 
enough, if size is any guarantee of efficiency and has a unique mix of residential and commercial "residents". Its expertise in 
balancing these responsibilities would be diluted by amalgamation.  
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